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ADDENDUM #4 

TO 
HENDERSON COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR MANAGEMENT AND OPERATIONS 
APPLE COUNTRY PUBLIC TRANSIT SERVICES 

 
January 20, 2022 

 
This is Addendum #4 to the Request for Proposal of management and operations of public 
transportation services issued by Henderson County, NC (“the RFP”) on January 20, 2022. The 
original RFP Documents remain in full force and effect, except as modified by this Addendum 
and any previous or subsequent addendums, which is hereby made part of the RFP. Proposers 
shall take this Addendum into consideration when preparing and submitting their Proposals. 

Due to the potential for wintry weather this weekend, Henderson County will accept hard 
copy deliveries after the due date and no later than Monday at 4PM, however the county must 
receive the electronic version on time.  

Electronic submissions are due by 4:00 PM on January 21, 2022. Physical copies may be 
delayed in delivery due to weather issues. Delayed physical copies will not count against 
the submitting party if the electronic submission is delivered by the deadline. 

Submitters that have already sent their hard copies should acknowledge receipt of this 
addendum in the fields below, sign and submit to Janna Bianculli at 
JBianculli@hendersoncountync.gov 

 

Addendum 4 acknowledgement ________________________________________ 

END OF ADDENDUM 
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